
 
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF PORT WASHINGTON NORTH 
 
 

     
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Port Washington 
North will hold a public hearing commencing at 7:45 p.m., on Wednesday, November 9, 
2021, at the Village of Port Washington North, Village Hall, located at 3 Pleasant 
Avenue, Port Washington, New York. The public hearing scheduled is to consider the 
adoption of Bill 3-2021, adopting a Local Law entitled Local Opt Out pursuant to Section 
131 of the New York State Marijuana Regulation and Taxation Act (the “Cannabis 
Law”). The proposed Local Law would authorize the Village of Port Washington North 
to opt out of allowing retail cannabis dispensaries and/or on-site cannabis consumption 
establishments to locate and operate within the jurisdiction of the Village of Port 
Washington North.  
Any person interested in the subject matter of said hearing will be given an opportunity to 
be heard with reference thereto, at the time and place above designated. Anyone needing 
special recommendation pursuant to the American with Disabilities Act should contact 
the Village Clerk at least four (4) business days before the meeting.  
Dated: October 25, 2021 

By Order of the Board of Trustees 
VILLAGE OF PORT WASHINGTON NORTH 

Palma Torrisi, Village Clerk 
 
 
  
   

 


